
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01498-2021 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Friday, January 22, 2021 12:33 PM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 

Subject: FW: Little Gasparilla Island 

Good Afternoon: 

Please place this Email in Docket No. 20200226. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Karyn Flatau [mailto:kaflgi9148@aol.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 4:28 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Fwd: Little Gasparilla Island 

Karyn 

-----Original Message-----
F rom: Karyn Flatau <katlgi9l48@aol.com> 
To: commissioner.Fay. <commissioner.Fay.@psc.state.tl.us> 
Sent: Thu, Jan 21, 2021 04:25 PM 
Subject: Little Gasparilla Island 

I am writing in support of Little Gasparilla Island uitiliy to provide wastewater services to the 
Island. We have homes that have sewage being emptied directly into the gulf and bay. 
Environmentally it will be good for the Island. Also, we have to barge over our septic trucks and 
we are at the mercy of the barge. We have bigger homes going up and if you look at the VRBO, 
we have a ton of rental homes. When we get a hard rain that floods the Island, all you smell is 
sewage. Please consider allowing us to a safer environment on our Island. 

Sincerely, 
Karyn and Arthur Flatau 
9148 Grand Ave. 
P laci da, Florida 
33946 
Home phone. 941-697-0186 
Cell 352-650-5751 
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